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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2013 7:18 AM
To: waltestimony
Cc: oahurandy@yahoo.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB561 on Jan 28, 2013 09:00AM

HB561
Submitted on: 1/28/2013
Testimony for WAL on Jan 28, 2013 09:00AM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing

Randy Ching Individual Support No

Comments: Hawaii's watersheds provide most of our potable water. On Oahu, over 90% of our
drinking water is ground water from aquifers. And yet only about 10% of our watersheds is fenced
and actively managed. We need to do better than that. If this bill is passed and funded, we can
double the amount of watershed protection. Please move this bill forward. Mahalo.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing , improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.
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